
Hi all, 

  

For those of you who do not know me, my name is Kendra Lister, I am your new Player’s Representative. 

  

My role is to advise the Curling NB Board of Directors on matters of importance as they pertain to 
Provincial events leading to a National Championship. Any matters of importance and concerns from 
registered curlers should be communicated via email to this email address. 

 

My first responsibility is to establish a Player's committee; to help achieve this objective, YOUR HELP is 
needed! This is your chance to have your voice heard on matters of importance to you as a competitive 
player and help make positive change that will impact all competitive curlers in New Brunswick.   

  

If you are interested in joining the committee, please reach out during the month of September. The 
committee needs a minimum of 6 members, if there are more interested, we will explore options at that 
time. The time commitment would be minimal! 

 

Lastly, I will share information and news via email throughout the curling season. To start, the Provincial 
Events Schedule can be found through the following link: 

  

2023-24-Schedule-FINAL-2.pdf (curlingnb.com) 

  

Good luck in the upcoming 2023-2024 curling season, hope to see you all on the ice! 

  

Thank you! 

  

Kendra Lister 

NBCA Player’s Representative 

https://curlingnb.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/2023-24-Schedule-FINAL-2.pdf

